November 16, 2017

Mr. Timothy Carroll
Executive Secretary

P.OBox 119
Chilmark, MA 02535

Dear Mr. Carroll,

Attached for your information and dissemination to your Board of Selectmen/Town Council is the Cape Light Compact’s
monthly Energy Efficiency Report. The Report reflects the program activity for all of Cape Cod & Martha’s Vineyard and
breaks out the detail on a town-by-town basis.

Below is a summary of the activity in your town for the month of September 2017. To view each of your monthly reports,
please visit our website a

o 8 resident(s) and/or businesses in Chilmark participated in the program.
e 13074 in incentive dollars were distributed to the 361 participants.
o 9359 kWh were saved through implementation of these energy efficiency measures.

If you have any questions on the attached report, please contact me at (508) 375-6636.

Sincerely,

g,

Margaret T. Downey

Administrator

Enclosure

cc: Tim Carroll








